
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
‘5/7/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 03473-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 3:53 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, ad to docket 20250000. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2025 7:56 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. Not sure of protest 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 4:05 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 3:30 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>: robinsondw60@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: David W Robinson 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 5085425222 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: robinsondw60@gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

Pinellas County removal from the Duke Energy Clean Energy Program is a very wise move, but should be 
instituted as soon as is legally possible before Oct. This program is merely a corporate money grab. Duke's rates 
should be forced lower if legally possible in all charges and fees asap, as a "take back" for the money wasted on 
the Clean Energy Program. Regulation's and laws (county & state) concerning the above should be amended in 
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the consumers' favor asap as well. A message must be sent to Duke Energy. Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 
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